
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

 525 W EST JEFFERSON ST.  •  SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 • (217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111 
 

DELIVERED ELECTRONICALLY  
 
July 16, 2019 
 
Paul T. Van Den Heuvel 
Vice President of Legal Affairs & General Counsel 
Mercyhealth 
1000 Mineral Point Ave. 
Janesville, WI 53548 
 
RE: Project Completion for Project #15-040 - Javon Bea Physician Clinic- Riverside  
 Permit Holder: Interstate Alliance, Inc. d/b/a MercyRockford Health System 
 
Dear Mr. Van Den Heuvel: 
 
Our records will show that the above-referenced project was completed on January 7, 2019 the 
date identified in your letter of July 11, 2019. The final realized cost for this project is $53,374,898. 
The project was completed in accordance with State Board Rules 1130.140 and 1130.770.  No 
further action by the permit holder is required for this project in relationship to the Illinois Health 
Facilities Planning Act. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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